
 

  
 
Bulletin No. 9-2021 (Updated) 
 
Subject: Update to the Subdivision Plat Review Signature Line Template 
 
Resource: Development Review Division 
 
Date:  April 1, 2022 
 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: April 1, 2022 
 
The Development Review Division (DRD) of the Prince George’s County Planning 
Department would like to announce an update to the signature line template for all 
Subdivision Plat submittals. Beginning April 1, 2022, all Subdivision Plats submitted for 
review must include the below new signature line template: 
 
_____________________________       ___________________________________ 
Peter A. Shapiro, Chairman               Gavin Cohen, Secretary-Treasurer 

      
By:        Jessica Jones 

                                                                    Assistant Secretary 
 
 
Please be advised that if an individual is no longer assigned to the position, applicants must 
update the names. To confirm the staff names assigned to the above positions, applicants are 
encouraged to contact the Planner assigned to the case in advance of submitting the 
Subdivision Plats for review. If there are any questions, please contact Jessica Jones at 
jessica.jones@mncppc.org or Sherri Conner at sherri.conner@ppd.mncppc.org.  
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